
Foundation 2 Homework 5.7.19 

 

This week in F2 we have continued to learn about hedgehogs and their habitats. We have 

made a giant hedgehog which is going to be displayed in the Williamson Art Gallery, 

Birkenhead. Outdoors we have been making special homes for the hedgehogs.  

In maths we have been revisiting 0 to 20 and talking about numbers that are 

greater/fewer/more/less. We have been looking at number bonds totalling 10, e.g. 6 and 4, 

7 and 3.  

We are all very excited to be going to The Magical Circus Workshop on Monday. We hope 

to learn some new Circus skills, learn about the history of the circus, carry out some role-

play, watch a performance and perform ourselves at the end of the day.  

We have continued learning about recycling. We read a story all about Morris the Magpie 

who recycled. We have been finding items around the school and checking if they are 

recyclable. Thank you for sending in boxes and junk materials. The children have had lots of 

fun making models and even made a recycling robot. 

On Monday – please remember you do not need to bring your purple school bag. If you 

have requested a school lunch, this will be given to your child on Monday morning. Please 

make sure your child brings in their water bottle.  

Activities –  

 Look around your home and garden – Can you spot any items that can 

be recycled?  

 Can you make a model at home out of recycled materials – e.g. using 

plastic bottles, crisp packets, boxes etc? 
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